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Comments
 

The Finance and Economics Committee remains gravely concerned that at times of budgetary deficits these proposals are
being brought forward which will cost an extra £1.2m a year. The Committee reminds the States that the 2003 cash limits
exclude any funding for the Appeals Commission. The earliest that funding for the Appeals Commission can be considered
will be in the 2004 Revenue Resource Allocation process.
 
The Finance and Economics Committee believes that the States should not approve the Draft Planning and Building
(Amendment) (Jersey) Law  200-, until such a time as the States have determined that this is of sufficient priority for the
funding to be included in a future Resource Plan.
 


